I am working with a client in NYC that is looking for Assistant Project Managers.  They do very hi-end residential construction such as Penthouse renovations for movie stars and doctors and stock traders.  This is an excellent opportunity for a young hungry construction professional that is looking for an opportunity to grow in the NYC construction market. 

Please feel free to post my information on your message boards and/or share with your faculty and students.

Also, have your students visit www.kimmel.com to learn about our scholarship program.  Every year, Kimmel & Associates gives out 50 $1000 scholarships each semester to students pursuing construction and construction related disciplines.

I look forward to working with you and your students.

Thank you,

Sean Doyle
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